
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Tenth Street Student Council Raises Money for Highmark Caring Place 

Last Fall, the Student Council at Tenth Street Elementary School voted to support the Highmark Caring Place as 

their sponsored charity for the 2016-2017 school year. The Highmark Caring Place, a center for grieving children, 

adolescents and their families, is a safe place where grieving children and families can come together and be with 

others who understand. The students raised money throughout the year by selling lollipops at their student-run 

lollipop stand. They also sold pins and magnets that were donated by a Tenth Street family. Students and staff 

contributed to the Caring Place by donating $.50 to participate in special dress-up days throughout the year. Many 

parents and staff members also made additional donations to the charity. Student Council members were actively 

involved all year by rolling coins and counting monies each month, which resulted in the grand total of $1061.51 

being raised. Since Highmark matched every donation, the Caring Place received $2,061.51. Now this is SERIOUS 

Community Service SUCCESS! 
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